Rachel Tibbetts

From: Bob Neville

Sent: 01 March 2021 14:09

To: DC Support

Subject: FW: 20/03353/0UT - Land West Of Cotefield Business Park Oxford Road Bodicote

From: Neil Whitton <Neil.Whitton@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>

Sent: 01 March 2021 14:00

To: Bob Neville <Bob.Neville@cherwell-dc.gov.uk>

Cc: Jim Guest <jim.guest@cherwell-dc.gov.uk>

Subject: 20/03353/0UT - Land West Of Cotefield Business Park Oxford Road Bodicote

Hi Bob,
In Jim’s absence | was asked to reply to your email about the above proposal.
EP have no remit to comment on the loss of tress.

On the noise front my main concerns would be noise from any plant installed in the premises and noise from
deliveries/collections that could impact the residential amenity. | would therefore suggest the following conditions:

No collections or deliveries to the proposed retail unit should take place outside the following hours:
Mon — Sat - 07.00 to 20.00
Sun and PH: 09:00 — 13:00

A noise report produced to BS4142:2014 shall be produced and approved by the LPA. Any mitigation
required by the report shall be in place prior to the first occupation of the unit.

Hope this helps — any problems please drop me a line.

NB: Please note my new working pattern below, | will only respond on the days appropriate to the email content
Mon — Weds: Environmental Protection, Thurs — Fri: Health Protection and Compliance

Kind Regards

Neil Whitton BSC, MCIEH

Environmental Health Officer
Environmental Health and Licensing
Cherwell District Council

Tel - 01295 221623

Email - Neil.Whitton@cherwell-dc.gov.uk

http://www.cherwell.gov.uk/
Find us on Facebook www.facebook.com/cherwelldistrictcouncil

Follow us on Twitter @Cherwellcouncil

E o N S S Interested in finding out more? Contact the

Environmental Health Support Services Commercial and Business Support Team on
d A quality source of expertise and guidance 01327 322323 or 01295 227990




This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged information. You
should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender
immediately.

Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software viruses, it
cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. You should carry out your
own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments).

Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender and does not
impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of action..
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